
SNITTERFIELD VILLAGE HALL  NEEDS YOUR HELP

As you are probably aware from recent articles in the Snipe magazine and on the village website, 
Snitterfield Village Hall Management Committee (SVHMC) has been working on plans to improve the hall 
and provide facilities for disabled users.  These plans also include refurbishing the toilets, storage areas 
and building a replacement meeting room to the rear of the hall. 

Plans were drawn up and approved in the autumn of 2015 and public consultation was sought at this point.  
There was overwhelming support for the plans but since then we have needed to make changes to help 
reduce the costs which are currently estimated to be in the region of £200,000. 

The new plans will still provide the elements as previously proposed and the work will be undertaken in 
phases: 

Phase 1:   

Refurbish the existing toilets and build a new easy-access toilet.  The new toilet will be located between the 
kitchen and rear meeting room with access from both rooms. 
Refurbish the store rooms 
Raise the carpark level to give direct access into the main hall for wheelchairs and pushchairs through the 
front door. 
Redecorate the main hall. 

Phase 2: 

Build a larger meeting room at the rear of the hall with direct access from the side of the building. 
This will include a servery area and access to the new toilet. 
Install a glass porch within the main hall. 

The new plans are shown overleaf. 

SVHMC is in the process of applying for funds from various charitable organisations such as the National 
Lottery but we need to demonstrate in our applications that the village community supports our new plans 
and has the opportunity to become involved with the project. 

Please could you help us with this project by completing the attached questionnaire on behalf of yourself 
and your family as we need to demonstrate as much support as possible. 

Please return the completed form by April 28th when each name will be entered into a draw for a £25 cash 
prize. 

We would welcome any support that you may be able to help us with, both financially and professionally.  
SVHMC would also welcome new members to join the committee & help keep our much loved village hall 
as the heart of our community. 

Thank you for your support. 

Tony Moon 

Chairman 

Snitterfield Village Hall Management Committee 
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SNITTERFIELD VILLAGE HALL -  QUESTIONNAIRE MARCH 2018 

Do you support the revised plans to refurbish the Village Hall?   Yes/No 

Are there any aspects we have not taken into consideration? Please comment in the box below. 

Do you use the village hall regularly?       Yes/No 

If not, what activities would you and your family like to participate in at your village hall?  

Would you like to help with fundraising for the project?    Yes/No 

Would you like to be involved with this project in any other way?   Yes/No 
  
If so, how could you help? Do you have any special skills to offer?       

Would you like to pledge a donation towards the project?      Yes/No 

If so, please contact us at the address below. 

Your name and other names included in this reply: ……………………………….……………………… 

…………………………………………………………………………….…………………………………….. 

Address: ………………………………………………………………………….…………………………….. 

Tel No: ………………………….…………………..…Mobile ……………….……………………………… 

Email: …………………………………………….……………………………………………………………. 

Please add any comments or queries overleaf and deliver your completed questionnaire to either the 
village shop, the pub or to Tony Moon, SVHMC, Bramble Cottage, Bearley Road, Snitterfield. CV37 0JH, 
(next door to the village hall) by 28th April. Place the questionnaire in a sealed envelope if you prefer your 
answers to be confidential. 

Alternatively, please email or text your replies to Tony Moon at:     

         a.g.moon@btinternet.com.   07808054409     

Thank you for your help. 
Snitterfield Village Hall Management Committee
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